
Follow the project progress on social media and 
https://www.i90lacrosseddi.com/construction.html

Bi-weekly Update
Wednesday, April 20, 2022

Progress to date: 
As the 2022 construction season ramps up, the following 
construction items have been accomplished during the timeframe 
of April 6 - April 19, 2022.

	• The south bridge berm has been substantially completed.
	• Storm sewer, south of the bridge, has been installed.
	• The retaining wall on the northeast side of the bridge has 

been completed.  

Two-week look-ahead:
	• The retaining wall on the southeast side of the bridge will 

be constructed.
	• The north bridge berm earthwork will be completed.
	• City utility work will wrap up until August 2022 when the final 

tie-ins will be completed.
	• Pre-bores and pile driving for north and south bridge supports 

will commence.
	• Girder placement is planned to begin with nighttime Interstate 

closures at LaCrosse Street (Exit 59).
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